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STOCK FOOTAGE LIBRARY, INC.

Jennifer Vacchio August 20, 1997
Millimeter

5 Penn Plaza, 13th Floor

New York, NY 10001

Dear Jennifer:

I would like thank you for the excellent coverage of The Source Stock Footage
Library in your July Stock Footage Issue of Millimeter. The image of the yawning baby
was a very clever way to introduce the article, and as promised it was not a “yawner”.
The article did an excellent iob of portraying where the Stock Footage industry is going.
Digital technologies and use of the Internet in sales are the real “hot button™ issues right
now and the interview excerpts addressed both the pros and cons of those issues.

Once again, bravo on the Stock Footage issue and thanks for allowing The Source
to participate.

Sincerely,

rdh

Robert Soler
Marketing Director

738 North Constitution Drive 520 298-4810

)

[ 2
TUCSOI‘I, AZ 85748 520 290-8831 FAX > IQ

f




